



University of Portsmouth
School of Dental, Health and Care
Professions
William Beatty Building
Hampshire Terrace
Portsmouth PO1 2QG
United Kingdom
T: +44 (0) 23 9284 5281
F: +44 (0) 23 9284 5236

E: dentalacademy.enquiries@port.ac.uk
W: www.port.ac.uk/dentalacademy

Dear Parent/Guardian

In partnership with the University of Portsmouth, your child's school has agreed to offer your child the opportunity to participate in a supervised tooth brushing programme 'Brush UP'.

We would welcome your support in this programme, as children under the age of seven years need help with tooth brushing. Every effort will be made to make this activity fun for your child. Each child will receive their own tooth brush and toothpaste; they will be labelled and safely stored in a tooth brush container.

If you wish your child to take part in this programme, please complete the consent form that can be found on this link before your child starts school. You can withdraw your child from the programme at any time.

Please also find a link to our <u>leaflet</u> that explains in more detail the Brush UP programme and our <u>privacy</u> <u>notice</u>.

If you have any questions regarding this programme, please contact Emma Mason 023 9284 5312 or email emma.mason@port.ac.uk

Yours sincerely

Sue Fenton, Clinical Director

BDS, MSc (Advanced General Dental Practice), MSc (Clin Ed.), FCGDent, FHEA